
This is an RTA project managed by the City of Tucson in partnership with the Town of Marana and Pima County.

Northeast corner of 
Silverbell Road and 
Goret Road

Speakers – Refreshments – Ribbon Cutting

JOIN                      the City of Tucson and Regional Transportation 
Authority to celebrate the completion of the first phase of the 
Silverbell Road Improvement Project.

CLICK to RSVP  or Call 520.885.9009

Tuesday, February 14, 2017 • 2 pm
Northeast corner of Silverbell Road and Goret Road

RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY

mailto:info@silverbellroad.info

